
Project:
Macadoodles - Interior Tenant Finish
1499 Market Street
Lee's Summit, MO

RFI #01

Question:

In reference to Section 2/S001, Is it acceptable to modify the beam to column connection and the
rafter/beam connection as shown in the attached sketches and photos?

- Tim Harrell / Triple Oaks Investments / 10-19-22 

Response:

This is acceptable.

- Chris Boos / BDC / 10-19-22




